The Leishman Management Company

SS OR 77 West Dei Mar Blvd.
Pasadena, Ca. 91105

Phone (626) 792 3138 Fax (626) 792 8984

October 26, 1999

William Bogaard, Mayor City of Pasadena 100 N. Garfield Ave. Pasadena, Ca., 91109 Noun

Dear Bill,

You will recall my mentioning a desire to be replaced as a member of the Old Pasadena Parking Meter Advisory Commission some months ago. In June of this year I became seventy, and my wife and I plan to take off on short notice whenever the mood strikes us. In addition, I find that I am arriving at the office later and leaving earlier. In short, I would like to be relieved of my advisory commission responsibilities as soon as possible, certainly no later than the end of the calendar year.

Thank you for what appears to me as a fine job that you are doing representing Pasadena. With the present council membership and yourself as mayor, Pasadena seems to be on a roll. Incidentally, I do believe that the Paseo Colorado plan will be a winner for everyone. Best wishes for continued success. Sincerely,

Sel.
Robert K. Leishman